
What’s Happening at Zeta Rho? 

What an exciting semester it 

has been so far! This August, 

six of our brothers attended 

Convention in Las Vegas, Ne-

vada (pictured above with 

alumni). From there, they 

gained experiences that will 

last a lifetime and many more 

brothers from other chapters to 

meet. 

This semester, our recruitment 

theme was Las Vegas themed. 

We included events such as 

crepe making, tacos and trivia, 

and a game night. After recruit-

ment, we inducted eight new 

pledges.  

The current brothers have 

planned many professional and 

community service events this 

semester. For professional 

events, the brothers are hosting 

a “Grad School Prep,” on Octo-

ber 22nd. More professional 

events are still being planned.  

For community service, the 

brothers will be helping at the 

Ronald McDonald House on 

October 29th, preparing a meal 

for families. The brothers will 

also be hosting a blood drive on 

November 1st. 

Recently, we held an alumni 

tailgate on October 14. Many 

of the Zeta Rho alumni came 

and enjoyed food and fun with 

the current brothers.  

Next February, the brothers 

will be participating in Princi-

ple Business Leaders Institute 

in Chicago, Illinois where it 

will be held from February 9-

11.  

Keep reading for more news 

about what the Zeta Rho has 

been up to! 

In U… and I… 

Hila Morrell 

VP of Alumni Relations 
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Shaping People, Shaping Business  

Upcoming Events 
Take a look at our upcoming events and mark 
your calendars for a time to stop by and join 
us! We are always excited to connect with all 
of our alumni!   
ww.marshall.edu/akpsi/events 

Officers: 
President: Alyce Crist 

VP of Membership: Denise Dawley 

VP of Administration: Nicole Lane 

VP of Alumni Relations: Hila Morrell 

VP of Finance: Raul Moreno 

MOR: Rachel Hooten 

Secretary: Michael Green 

We will be attending 

PBLI in Chicago in    

February 2018.  More 

info at:    

www.akpsi.org/pbli 





Marshall University Zeta Rho 

Dear Alumni, 

 

Hello! 

I am excited to share with the alumni all that zeta rho has been in-

volved in this semester so far. We recently inducted 8 pledges into the 

fraternity. This is always exciting to me because new brothers lead 

the future of our chapter and we have a bright and enthusiastic 

group. We look forward to volunteering at the Ronald McDonald 

house, learning about graduate school in an upcoming professional 

event, and having a Halloween party. 

 

 

In U… & I… 

 

Alyce Crist 

Zeta Rho President 

Message from  

the President!!! 



Marshall University Zeta Rho 

EVENTS 
IMPORTANT DATES 

• Sundays at 7pm. Chapter Meetings. Smith Hall 263. 

• October 22 at 6pm. Grad School Prep Professional Event. Smith Hall 263. 

• October 24 from 5-9pm. Chipotle Fundraiser.  

• October 29 at 3pm. Ronald McDonald House.  

• November 1. Blood Drive. MSC Plaza. 

For a complete list of Zeta Rho events, view our Chapter Calendar on our website! 

Zeta Rho wants to hear 
from you!  

We value the input and counsel of our 
alumni. Our brothers invite you to 
share your time, talent, treasure, or 
simply reconnect with the chapter at 
any upcoming events! 

Please contact us and follow us at:  

• Email: akpsizetarho@gmail.com 

• Facebook: www.facebook.com/marshalluakpsi 

• Twitter: www.twitter.com/MarshallAKPSI 

• Website: www.marshall.edu/akpsi/ 


